November 12, 1979

RELATED CORRISPONDENCE

To: A1l Parties to the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Hearing
in the matter of Houston Lighting and Power Company, et al
(South Texas Project, Units 1 and 2); Docket Numbers 50
498 and 50-499

From: Citizens Concerned About Nuclear Power and Citizens for
Equitable Utilities, Inc.

On November 11, 1979, the San Antonio Express . News
reported that United states Attorney Anthony Canales had
closed the Federal Bureau of Investigation inquiry into the
South Texas Nuclear Project and that Mr. Canales had turned
the results of the inquiry over to the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission. As ¢his information was not available at the time
the original Interrogatories and Request for Documents was
submitted by the Intervenors, the additional Request for
Documents enclosed herein was prepared for these proceedings.

For C.CJA.N.P. and C.E.U.,
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